Wi
NOTICE OF PHOTOGRAPHY/FILMING

Filming and/or photography is taking place here today. If you do not
wish to appear in the photos or films, please speak to the
photographer/film maker.

By entering this area you are giving your consent to the Church of
England - Birmingham to film or photograph you.

The photographs and films may be published on the Church of England
Birmingham website, our social media accounts and printed materials or
passed to the press and other media organisations for publication,
transmission or broadcast.

Thank you!



